
NEWS RELEASE 
City of Brawley, 383 Main Street Brawley, CA 92227 

 

 

 

 
***FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE*** 

 
DATE: April 4, 2024  

 

 
THE CITY OF BRAWLEY ADVISES CITIZENS OF THE 

CONTINUED CLOSURE THIS SUMMER OF OUR  
LION CENTER POOL.  

 
The City of Brawley is working on necessary repairs to the Lions Center Pool, ensuring it remains 
a safe and enjoyable place for everyone.  
 
Although the pool will be temporarily closed this summer, we're thrilled about the fun at the 
Alyce Gereaux Splash Pad, with many family-friendly events planned.  
 
We're grateful for your patience and support and invite you to stay tuned for updates and 
event details on our website and social media. (https://www.brawley-ca.gov) 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding! 
 
Tyler Salcido 
City Manager 
 
 
CONTACT: 
Thomas Garcia, City of Brawley  
Public Information Officer tgarcia@brawley-ca.gov 
PHONE: (760) 351-3048 
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